
 
 

Each Child.  
Each Opportunity.  

Our Responsibility. 

 
Samuels Elementary  

Collaborative School Committee 
October 8th, 2018 

5:00-6:00pm 
 

 

At Samuels Elementary, we inspire each child to pursue limitless 
opportunities that will launch him, her, or them to make a once 

unimaginable impact on our world. 

 
 Welcome Back!  

 
Members Present: Cesar Rivera, Ligia Gibson, Chad Rogers, Pallas Quist, Melanie 

Haas, Guadalupe Lujan, Sharlyn Flaxer. 
 

Parent Compact:  
Title One Requirement  was discussed  on what plans staff, parents  and 
students will have to do to get this process going. 

 
Kari Peterson and Emily Reese were elected to be on CSC  

 
SEAL and Second Step  is being  used each day  by teachers. 
Results of CMAS were disappointing. This year we are focused on standard based 

grade level rigor,   to help get us   on the right track.  ACCESS had mixed results. 
Satisfaction Surveys improved. There will not be any   staff reduction from budget 

fall adjustment.   Lori Williams as a placed teacher got a contract job at McMean 

Elementary School. 
 

 Next Meeting: Monday November 5th , 2018 


